
EQUESTRIAN Z NE 
Riding For A Reason 

Dear Friends of the Zone,  

Equestrian Zone is excited to announce that we have reached the milestone of our 12th Anniversary! To celebrate 
this milestone, the Equestrian Zone board of directors and volunteers will host the annual “Banquet for the Barn” 
on Saturday March 7th, 2020. We cordially invite you, your employees, families and friends to attend.  

Banquet for the Barn 
The banquet will be held at the Dardanelle Community Center located at 2011 State Hwy 22 West Dardanelle, AR. 
Other than the provided meal, the event will include video demonstration of EZ participants and numerous silent 
auction items. The event will begin at 5:00pm; tickets are $20.00 per person. Ticket purchasing information can be 
found on the Equestrian Zone webpage at www.equestrianzone.org. 

Sponsorships and Ads Availability 
Equestrian Zone relies heavily on donations and in-kind support from the community. The generosity of the River 
Valley communities is greatly appreciated. We encourage you to consider sponsorship by purchasing an ad that will 
be displayed continuously throughout the evening event. You may also donate an item for our silent auction.  

The different levels of advertisement for the banquet include: 
- Full page: donation of $501.00 or more 
- Half page: donation of $100.00 - $500.00 

Corporate sponsors will be recognized via a digital displace with your company logo that will feed continuously 
throughout the event. Display time of ad will be determined in according to sponsor level amount listed below. 

STIRRUP  $100-$499 – 15 seconds advertisement 
SILVER SPUR $500-$999 – 20 seconds of advertisement 

GOLD MEDAL $1,000-$2499 – 25 seconds of advertisement 
TROPHY SADDLE $2,500-$4,999 – 30 seconds of advertisement 
HORSE ANGEL $5,000 - $10,000 – 35 seconds of advertisement 

HOPE BUILDERS  $10,000 or more – 40 seconds of advertisement 

Thank you for time and generosity. Our success is a result of community support, our dedicated therapist, and 
wonderful volunteers. We could not have grown without your support. We are truly grateful for your stewardship. 
We look forward to another successful year in making the difference in the lives of special needs children.  

Sincerely,  

Connie Holt 
4800 South Frankfort, Russellville, AR 72802 

Mailing Address: PO Box 282, Russellville, AR 72811 
Phone: 479-970-9379  /  Fax: 479-967-1178 / www.equestrianzone.org 

Email:  ezrussellville@gmail.com 

http://www.equestrianzone.org
mailto:ezrussellville@gmail.com
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